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Dear Commonwealth Employee: 
 
 Pennsylvania’s excellence in government is powered by you, employees who make 
differences every day in the lives of others.  Your hard work improves the lives of 
Pennsylvanians and makes our Commonwealth a great place to live, work, play, and learn.     
 

Your ability to understand and serve the needs of our diverse customers is truly 
appreciated.  You set the standard for diligence and decency, dedication and determination.  
Pennsylvania’s citizens routinely share with me meaningful feedback about the caliber of the 
Commonwealth’s workforce and your commitment to public service.    
   

To recognize your admirable work – and in concert with public employee recognition 
celebrations across the country – I thank you for all that you do on behalf of all Pennsylvanians.  
I personally value your innovative approaches and personal sacrifices as we strive to provide 
cooperative, accessible government in the midst of challenging economic conditions. 

 
It is with great pleasure and personal pride that the attached proclamation is issued this 

day to mark your part in creating Pennsylvania’s reputation as the keystone of quality 
government. 

 
 

      Sincerely, 
 

 
Edward G. Rendell 

      Governor 


